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Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 16th instant
regarding the tween deck bulkheads in Messrse.The Burntisland
Shipbuilding Co's Yard Noe239, I beg to acquaint you that a plan
of watertight bulkheads has been dealt with in this 0ffice for
Messrse Lithgows, Ltd'!'s Nose939/40 ("Y" Type Emergency
Shipbuilding Programme). On this plan are indicated the
scantlings of the tween deck bulkheads and, in view of your
letter referred to above, it is thought desirable to forward
the bulkhead plan to your O0ffice for consideration of these
bulkheadse

I amy, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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Local Secretary.

The Secretary,
71 Penchurch Street,
LONDONe







